22 February, 1930,

Frontenae,

L

Please resorve
& double room with bath for Sir Arthur
Currie for Friday evening, February 28th,.

Sir Apthur will probably arrive in Quedbec
during Friday sfternoon or evening.

Yours very truly,

Secretary to Sir Arthur

Will you kindly acknowledge receipt of
this letter




